
To: "cb1@legco.gov.hk" <cb1@legco.gov.hk> 
From: Paul And Amanda  
Date: 10/31/2013 10:37AM 
Subject: Country park enclaves 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
I am writing to show my support for the inclusion of enclaves in Tai long 
Sai wan, Kam Shan and yuen tun into their respective country parks. 
Arguments not to do so serve only the interests of a minority of the Hong 
Kong people who's concerns are purely self motivated and profit 
oriented.  Appropriate nature and out-door oriented developments may be 
suitable in some enclaves, facilities that serve the public rather than 
developments that serve only the interests if a hand full of profiteers. 
 
 
Regards 
Paul Crow 
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